
 Educational Trip to VECC, Kolkata organized by the Dept. of Physics on 12.12.2024 

 

 

On 12
th

 of December 2024, our college organized an educational trip to the Variable Energy 

Cyclotron Centre (VECC) in Kolkata. As students of B.Sc. Physics(H),they were excited to 

explore this renowned research institution.  

During their visit, they were introduced to the K500 Superconducting Cyclotron, room 

temperature K130 Cyclotron, and the RIB LINAC. Students gained valuable insights into the  

use of accelerators in nuclear physics, materials science, radiation therapy etc. They were also 

informed about the medical cyclotron. The scientists and engineers at VECC shared their 

expertise with the students, making the experience both informative and interactive. 

The trip was a huge success, and the students returned with a newfound appreciation for the 

advancements in science and technology. This experience sparked their interest in pursuing a 

career in research and development.  

9 Students of Sem I, III and V Hons have attended this educational trip who were 

accompanied by 2 faculties of the dept. 

 

 

Students and faculties near the entrance of VECC 


